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PRESCHOOL - ROSEMOOR REMINDER (AND SUN CREAM!)

To Parents of: 

To School Members: 

 
EMAIL

Good morning everyone

Just a reminder that our long-awaited Preschool trip to Rosemoor is taking place next Wednesday 11th May.  Here's a reminder of
the details:

Parents are responsible for dropping off and collecting the children - thank you for your support with this.  The postcode is EX38
8PH. The children need to be there by 10am and can be picked up again at 2.30pm.  We will meet outside Reception.  The
children need to wear suitable clothing and have a waterproof jacket, sensible walking shoes and a jumper. They will need a
packed lunch and plenty to drink (no glass bottles, fizzy drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please).

Would you be kind enough to email Susie to let us know if you will be staying for the day or just dropping off and picking up as it
will be very helpful to know how many helpers we will have. Thank you.  Everyone is very welcome!

On another note, it's that time of year again!  Please complete a super-brief form to provide consent for your child to have
sunscreen applied by staff. Please click here and ensure that the form is completed by the end of this week. Many thanks.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any queries.

Best wishes
Cherry 




Mrs C Roadnight

Early Years Manager

The Woodland Federation

Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School 

Kings Nympton Primary School

Kings Nympton, Umberleigh, Devon, EX37 9SP

t: 01769 580512
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